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District Board Members and 
Employees wish you all 

 

Happy Holidays! 
 

2020 IHWD Budget 
 
The budget for 2020 was approved at the 
11/21/2019 Board meeting. Budget numbers 
include: 
 
Revenue:   $634,264 
Operating Expenses:  $644,466 
Non-Operating Expenses: $299,300 
 
Please go to our website for budget details.  

Please Contact the Water District immediately in case of a water leak. 

 

Winterizing Tips 
 

With winter around the corner and the cold 
weather we have been seeing, it is a good time 
to make sure your plumbing is winterized. Here 
are some tips: 
 

 Insulate pipes exposed to the cold or 

located on outside walls. 

 Wrap “problem area” pipes with electric 

heat tape. Inspect existing heat tape to 

make sure it is in good condition.  

 Open the doors of your sink base cabinet 

so that warm air can reach water pipes. 

 Please don’t leave water dripping – it 

wastes water, raises your water bill, and 

can damage your septic system.  

 

Meter Upgrade Project 
 
IHWD has invested nearly $93,000 in upgrading 
customer meters over the last 3 years. 
Accurate water usage and leak detection are 
important benefits of this project that will be 
finishing up in the next few months.  
 
The District has upgraded 331 meters to date 
with only 35 to go. If your meter has not been 
changed yet, we will be contacting you to 
schedule the upgrade before 3/31/2020.  We 
look forward to seeing you soon.   
 
 


